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Council thanks GPO for the 
progress reports provided at the 
Fall 2007 meeting, and 
recommends that the following 
areas be the basis for presentations 
at the Spring 2008 meeting: 



FDsys
Council would like to continue to receive 
reports on the progress of FDSys
development. Such a progress report would 
include detailed milestones, and a timeline 
with functionality and content goals for the 
currently planned releases. In particular, 
Council requests an update that focuses on the 
particulars of library service functionalities. 



Web Harvesting
Council would like to better understand 
GPO's role in web harvesting and the 
possibility of establishing partnerships to 
enhance the web harvesting process. Council 
suggests a session focusing on the respective 
roles and current activities of GPO and 
NARA for harvesting web content, and 
highlighting other relevant initiatives (e.g., 
Internet Archive, IMLS-funded research, 
etc.).



Assessments
Council asks that GPO provide a report on 
assessments and a schedule implementation.  
In addition, Council recommends that GPO 
prepares and distributes a document on 
assessment for library directors, ARL, AALL, 
PLA, and other relevant organizations to keep 
these groups informed about the statutory and 
regulatory requirements of maintaining a 
depository. 



Partnerships
Council encourages GPO to continue to expand 
their efforts to form partnerships and other 
collaborative efforts to further the goal of broad 
access to government information.  Council asks 
that GPO prepare a discussion of strategies that 
include planned and possible partnerships and 
collaborations.  One possible strategy to consider 
may be a conference devoted to partnerships 
focused on digitization best practices; others 
may include exploring collaborative efforts to 
enhance tools, content, or services for 
government information 



Future FDLP
Council would like to work with GPO to prepare 
depository libraries for a digital Federal Depository 
Library system that is not centered on collections.  
This may include such things as librarians 
supporting GPO through the development of 
reference services, digitization initiatives, and web 
harvesting.  Tools and infrastructure developed by 
GPO and depository libraries would further both the 
libraries’ and GPO’s mission to provide government 
information to the public and allow for an informed 
citizenry. The purpose of the discussion at the spring 
meeting is to begin the process of coordinating the 
strategic planning of GPO with that of the depository 
libraries as all move forward into the digital age.
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Council thanks GPO for the progress reports provided at the fall 2007 meeting, and 
recommends that the following areas be the basis for presentations at the spring 2008 
meeting: 
 
FDsys: 
Council would like to continue to receive reports on the progress of FDsys development. 
Such a progress report would include detailed milestones, and a timeline with 
functionality and content goals for the currently planned releases. In particular, Council 
requests an update that focuses on the particulars of library service functionalities. 
 
Web Harvesting: 
Council would like to better understand GPO's role in web harvesting and the possibility 
of establishing partnerships to enhance the web harvesting process. Council suggests a 
session focusing on the respective roles and current activities of GPO and NARA for 
harvesting web content, and highlighting other relevant initiatives (e.g., Internet Archive, 
IMLS-funded research, etc.). 
 
Assessments: 
Council asks that GPO provide a report on assessments and a schedule implementation. 
In addition, Council recommends that GPO prepares and distributes a document on 
assessment for library directors, ARL, AALL, PLA, and other relevant organizations to 
keep these groups informed about the statutory and regulatory requirements of 
maintaining a depository. 
 
Partnerships: 
Council encourages GPO to continue to expand their efforts to form partnerships and 
other collaborative efforts to further the goal of broad access to government information. 
Council asks that GPO prepare a discussion of strategies that include planned and 
possible partnerships and collaborations. One possible strategy to consider may be a 
conference devoted to partnerships focused on digitization best practices; others may 
include exploring collaborative efforts to enhance tools, content, or services for 
government information. 
 
Future FDLP: 
Council would like to work with GPO to prepare depository libraries for a digital Federal 
Depository Library system that is not centered on collections. This may include such 
things as librarians supporting GPO through the development of reference services, 
digitization initiatives, and web harvesting. Tools and infrastructure developed by GPO 
and depository libraries would further both the libraries’ and GPO’s mission to provide 
government information to the public and allow for an informed citizenry. The purpose of 
the discussion at the spring meeting is to begin the process of coordinating the strategic 



planning of GPO with that of the depository libraries as all move forward into the digital 
age. 
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